
The California Peace Officers’ Association (CPOA) seminars are not public seminars and are not open to the general public 
for enrollment. CPOA seminars are for training law enforcement personnel or those individuals who in some capacity 
represent law enforcement or public entities. CPOA reserves the right to restrict or deny enrollment or access to any CPOA 
seminar to any individual.

Which 2025 Laws Look to Head to 

the Governor? 

INSTRUCTOR: 

Shaun Rundle, CAE, Executive Director 
California Peace Officers' Association (CPOA)

June 26, 2025 
9:30am-11:00 am

LEGISLATIVE DEEP DIVE: 
MID-YEAR REVIEW

Mr. Rundle has been with CPOA since 2014 and until 2022 
represented the organization before the Legislature. 

REGISTRATION:
Members- Free

Non-Members- $40.00 

Your entire agency can hear which 
high-impact public safety bills are 
moving through the Legislature before 
their Summer Recess. 

This webinar will cover:

-Latest bill amendments

-Legislation likely to reach governor

-Prior year bills with July 1 effective date

(Registration includes recording)

https://members.cpoa.org/events/event-registration/?id=96f334d0-42cd-ef11-95f6-6045bdb759e9



